
Call for speakers on molecular pathology for the 10th Asia Pacific 
International Academy of Pathology (APIAP) Congress  

Bali, Indonesia, April 24th-27th, 2017 

 

Dear CAPA Members, 

 
The APIAP Congress 2017 has officially invited CAPA to organize two sections on 
molecular pathology.  This meeting will be held in Bali, Indonesia, April 24th-27th, 2017.  
We are calling for expert speakers in molecular pathology from the CAPA community, 
particularly on liquid biopsy for RAS testing in colorectal cancer and other cancers, 
molecular pathology in lung cancer and its role in pathology and therapy, Molecular 
pathology for brain tumors, and molecular pathology in personalized care of other 
malignancies. We plan to invite six expert speakers (30 min/speaker) on molecular 
pathology from the CAPA community for this meeting.  

If you are interested to present, please email Dr. Huamin Wang 
(hmwang@mdanderson.org) your CV, presentation title, and one page abstract which 
should provide brief description of the contents of your talk. The deadline for submission 
is April 30, 2016. The final selection of the speakers will be made by the CAPA 
Education Committee and Executive Committee. 

As usual, the APIAP Congress will not cover the registration fee, travel, hotel and any 
other cost for the selected speakers. Thank you in advance for your contribution to this 
important CAPA initiative. We are looking forward to hearing from you. 

 

CAPA Education Committee 

 


